
 

 

 
Memo     
  
Date: August 4th, 2021  

To: Horse Persons   

From: Red Shores Racing   

RE: PARKING 

On race days, beginning  

Thursday, August 5th, 2021 

All horse persons are encouraged to 

park in the parking lot off Exhibition 

Drive and enter barnyard through 

Security at that lots main gate. 

 

Horse trailers must still enter through 

Red Shores parking lot for check in 

and contact tracing. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 


